
 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

 I had the pleasure of working with Holly Neumann at Fresh Eggs Web Design and I write 

to provide my sincere endorsement.  I had just rebranded, and rebuilding my website was next on 

my list.  My previous website was built on a do-it-yourself platform and it looked it.  There were 

a number of issues that I wanted to be addressed and particulars that had be implemented.  Holly 

answered all of my questions and raised other issues that I was not even aware of.  She built me a 

new website from a blank slate and addressed the website aesthetics, functionality, and 

compliance.  Holly was also an excellent resource for securing the necessary elements to put into 

the website.  She connected me with a copywriter, photographer, and videographers; all of which 

were top-notch.   

 

 The process of building a website at Fresh Eggs is systematic and well thought out, clearly 

honed through years of experience.  Constructing the site seemed akin to constructing a physical 

structure with an order of operations, a specific place for each element, and a clear timeline so that 

all of the pieces fell into place without delay.   

 

 I cannot recommend Holly at Fresh Eggs enough.  She listened carefully to what I wanted 

and made solid recommendations.  Her process was thorough and regimented, and her final 

product is polished and professional.       

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

      Jordan C. Kragten 


